
Note 

 Due to non-forwarding of Diploma in Pharmacy Certificate, Ms. Meha was held 
ineligible in Initial Ineligible and Eligible List posted on 07.12.2023 as per the scrutiny report 
provided by User Department and given ten days time to submit representation, if any. 
Thereafter, Ms. Meha had represented on 15.12.2023 and submitted proof of acquiring 
Diploma in Pharmacy before crucial cut-off date i.e. 27.03.2023. On the basis of the 
representation, User Department has re-scrutinized all her documents and found that as per 
her Registration Certificate of Ayurvedic Up-Vaid, the candidate can dispense medicines only 
in the State of Punjab. Accordingly, User Department has now made her ineligible with a new 
remark which was not mentioned in the Initial Ineligible and Eligible List posted on 07.12.2023. 
Therefore, Ms. Neha is hereby informed that she is now held ineligible for the post of 
Pharmacist (Ayurvedic) as the Registration Certificate submitted by her states that “she is 
eligible to dispense medicine in the State of Punjab only”. Further, it is informed that Ms. Neha 
may send her representation, if any, in this connection to the email adselpost.kkr.ssc@gov.in 
on or before 09.03.2024 (05:00 PM) only. Representations received late will not be entertained 
under any circumstances. Communication other than e-mail will not be considered.  

SSC(KKR), Bengaluru 
Dated 28.02.2024 

 


